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Your Ref:  

Our Ref: EN010157 

Date: 09 October 2024 
 

 
 
Dear Mr Greslow 
 
 
Proposed application by RWE Renewables UK Solar and Storage Limited for an 
Order Granting Development Consent for Peartree Hill Solar Farm 
 
Acknowledgement of receipt of information concerning proposed application  
 
Thank you for your letter of 07 October 2024 informing us of the targeted consultation and 
the following documentation: 
 

• Peartree Hill Targeted Consultation Leaflet 
 
I acknowledge receipt of the supplied information.  
 
 
 
Please contact us if you have any queries. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

Naoual Margoum 
 
Naoual Margoum 
Case Manager  
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
 

 
 

National Infrastructure Planning 
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Customer Services: 
e-mail: 

0303 444 5000 
PeartreeHillSolarFarm@ 
planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
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